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Dear Chair Dembrow,

Once again you are unjustly punishing those of us in rural Oregon with your cap and trade bill.  Why do you have to
follow the lead of California, a failed state.  Please stop this madness.

Sincerely,

Paul Lewis
12661 E Langell Valley Rd
Bonanza, OR 97623
lambchop@whitedorper.com


